10/25/19
Bath Electoral Board Meeting
Members present: Bill Hardbarger, Nancy Peery, Amanda McGuire and DoE/GR Donna Weaver

1. Agenda: signatures for certifying ballots; approval of documents sent with 3,000+ ballots, signed by person who
packed and sealed them; note: last day to register for absentee ballot is October 29th.

S

2. Old Business:

3. New Business:
A. Commendations to Donna and Haley for an excellent job preparing and implementing the OE Training held
October 22nd. .

4. GR report:

a. Handed out new Election Laws Book

b. Reviewed Lists of Officers to serve: Looking at three new possible officers for Fairview

and (Millboro?) One more additional person for Healing Springs. Donna is contacting them.

c. Training for March Primary will involve the new poll pads. GR/OE considering trying over two nights before
Spring election.

4. Action items:

a. Proposal to receive all election materials in Director of Elections Office the night of election to be secured for
canvas the next day, and then required items filed in clerk’s office the next day by noon. EB will still check all
essential signatures and statement of results the night of election. All were in favor,

2. Certifying Training that happened 10/22/19: done, all were in favor

3. Signatures for Ballots: done, all were in favor

Election morning: meet at GR office at 9:30. Amanda will be on call for when polls open.
November meeting will be on the 6th at 9:30, and is the canvas,

Respectfully submitted: Amanda McGuire



